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Inside this issue: 

The Manitoba Association of Parent Councils is dedicated to supporting, promoting, and enhancing meaningful involvement of 

parents and caregivers within school communities, representing their voice to all educational stakeholders                                          

to improve the education and well-being of children in Manitoba. 

A Message From the PresidentA Message From the PresidentA Message From the President   

M 
APC is already off to a great start for the new school year, and we’re happy to 

already have had the opportunity to visit a number of parent groups. It’s 

exciting to see brand new groups just getting started, either in new schools or 

in schools where parent councils previously did not exist. We’ve been able to help these 

groups figure out what their role is within the school, how to get structured as a council, 

and what can be done now to help things run smoothly in the future.   

We know that you’re all busy at this time of year setting your PAC’s goals for the upcoming 

year, and figuring out how you’re going to go about achieving all you set out to do. The 

MAPC board is also working on goals for this year. We’ve begun a revamp of our Advocacy 

Project, making it more relevant for those in need of guidance, while ensuring that we 

maximize the resources that already exist within the province. We’re also looking at 

revising our nomination process for board directors, to make it as clear as possible for 

prospective directors. As well, we’ve begun planning our Chairpersons’ Breakfasts for 

Winnipeg and Brandon, so keep your eyes out for more information regarding those events 

in the near future! 

Marilyn Kolody, MAPC President 

M 
anitoba Association of Parent Councils would like to thank school divisions that have 

already shown their support for PAC’s by completing their membership renewals! Your 

schools will appreciate your commitment to partnering with parents and school 

communities for the benefit of students across Manitoba! 

Please note that MAPC memberships must be confirmed by FEBRUARY 1, 2015 in order for 

members to have voting privileges at the MAPC Annual General Meeting in the spring.  Membership 

reminders have been mailed to all divisions and schools—you can also download the registration 

forms from the MAPC website.  Please contact the MAPC office if you are unsure of your 

membership status! Thank you to the following divisions that, to date, have supported membership 

for their school PACs: 

 

Thank you for Supporting Membership With MAPC 
 

“We’ve begun a 

revamp of our 

Advocacy Project, 

making it more 

relevant for those in 

need of guidance.” 

Marilyn Kolody,  

MAPC President 

Beautiful Plains, Brandon, Flin Flon, Kelsey, Lake Shore, Louis Riel,           

Park West, Pembina Trails, River East/Transcona, Seine River, Seven Oaks, 

Southwest Horizon, Turtle Mountain, Western, Winnipeg 

http://www.mapc.mb.ca/What_Is_MAPCAP
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/What_Is_MAPCAP
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Board_of_Directors
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Chairperson_Breakfast
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/MAPC_AGM_%20Registration
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/


 

 

Dates to Remember 

October is Womenôs History Month, National Child Abuse Prevention Month, 

Community Living Month, Seniorsô and Eldersô Month, International 

Philanthropy Month, Lupus Awareness Month, Breast Cancer Awareness 

Month, and Autism Awareness Month 

October 18—Persons Day 

October 24—United Nations Day 

October 27—World Day for Audiovisual Heritage 

October 31—National UNICEF Day, Halloween 

 

November is Family Violence Awareness Month, Adoption Awareness Month, 

National Community Safety and Crime Prevention Campaign, CPR Awareness 

Month, and Diabetes Awareness Month 

November 9—15—Veterans’ Week 

November 5 —Take Our Kids to Work Day 

November 11—Remembrance Day 

November 14—World Diabetes Day 

November 13—National Philanthropy Day 

November 16—International Day for Tolerance 

November 20—Sir Wilfrid Laurier Day, National Day of the Child 

November 21—World Television Day 

November 22—Ukrainian Famine and Genocide Memorial Day 

November 25—International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women 
 

December  

December 1—World AIDS Day 

December 2—International Day for the Abolition of Slavery 

December 3—International Day of Disabled Persons 

December 5—International Volunteer Day 

December 6—International Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against 
Women 

December 10—Human Rights Day 

December 11—Anniversary of the Statute of Westminster 

December 25—Christmas Day 

December 26—Boxing Day 

December 31—New Year’s Eve 

Dates to Remember 
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Got Your One-Stop MAPC Resource? 

B 
y now we hope you’ve had an opportunity to 
page through the MAPC Resource Guide for 
Manitoba Parent Advisory Councils that was 

launched last May.  All members receive a 
complimentary, electronic version 
of this 70-page guide that is 
packed full of best-practice ideas 
and is designed in an easy-to-read 
format.  Topics range from basic 
meeting etiquette to more in-
depth topics like financial 
reporting and running elections.   

Although we believe the guide is 
very thorough, we encourage you 
to let us know if there is a topic that you feel would be 
beneficial to include.  If your PAC has a question that 
was not addressed in the guide, please let us know!  
MAPC expects that there will be regular revisions with 
the goal of keeping this guide as current as possible.  

If you are a MAPC member and have not received your 
PAC’s copy of the MAPC Resource Guide for Manitoba 
Parent Advisory Councils, please email the office so we 
can send you one right away! 

MAPC SEEKING VOLUNTEERS 

We’re currently looking for volunteers to review the 

Addressing Challenges in Manitobaõs Education 

System: A Guide for Parents and Parent Advisory 

Council Groups.  This guide was developed to assist 

parents in addressing challenges being faced by 

their child or themselves in a school setting. If you 

are interested in reviewing and providing feedback 

on this 30-page document, please let us know by 

email or call 204-956-1770 by Friday, Nov. 21, 

2015. Please include all your contact information. 

S 
afe Schools Manitoba has developed a 

helpful resource for parents dealing with a 

bullying situation in a school setting.  Click to 

view: Understanding and Responding to Bullying:  A 

Guide for Parents.  The guide 

helps parents identify what to 

watch for, what you can do and 

where you can go for help. You 

can contact Dr. Mary Hall, Safe 

Schools Manitoba, for further 

information. 

For Parents: Responding to Bullying 

RESPECT IN SCHOOL—A Resource for Parent 

Volunteers 

Developed in partnership with the Canadian Red  

Cross, the Respect in School program is available 

to parent volunteers to help foster respectful and 

safer environments. Parents will learn how to 

identify and deal appropriately with incidents of 

bullying, abuse, neglect, etc.  Find out more by 

visiting RespectInSchool.com. 

mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.safeschoolsmanitoba.ca
http://www.safeschoolsmanitoba.ca
mailto:mhall@safeschoolsmanitoba.ca
http://respectinschool.com/respect-in-school-program/
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 D 
id you know a Sudden Cardiac Arrest (SCA) 

can occur after an asthma attack, car 

accident, drowning, a shove to the chest, 

being hit by a ball in the chest, or be associated with 

cancer, or other 

problems? About 1-2% of 

the population is at risk 

for a sudden cardiac 

arrest—to learn more 

about Sudden Cardiac 

Arrest in Youth, please 

visit  Parent Heart Watch, 

or contact Ray & Marcie 

Dupuis at 

Rayde@shaw.ca.  

Sudden Cardiac Arrest in Youth 

 Have a “Voice” on Education Matters 

Do you believe in MAPCõs mission? 

Do you have volunteer                                                  

Parent Advisory Council experience? 

Are you ready to take it to the next level and 

represent parents provincially? 

Then you may be an excellent 

candidate for the                           

MAPC Board of Directors!   

Becoming a board director of MAPC provides you 

with an opportunity to take an active role in 

meaningful discussions that help set the direction 

of the organization.  For information on the 

nomination process, please visit the MAPC website 

or contact the office. 

Community Places 

.ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ CǳǘǳǊŜ 
  

The Community Places Program helps non-profit 
organizations to improve the quality of living 
within their communities. The program provides 
funding support for the upgrading, construction 
or acquisition of sustainable buildings and other 
facilities that provide lasting, long-term benefits 
to community residents.  

Grants of up to 50% of the first $15,000 of eligible 
project costs, and up to 1⁄ 3 of project costs over 
that amount, to a maximum of $50,000, are 
available to recreational, cultural, heritage and 
other non-profit community organizations in Mani-
toba.  

For more information or an application package, 
please contact the Community Places Office in 
Winnipeg at 204-945-0502, or outside Winnipeg, 
call toll-free 1-800-894-3777, or on our website at 
    ǿǿǿΦƳŀƴƛǘƻōŀΦŎŀκƘƻǳǎƛƴƎκŎǇǇΦ 

 APPLICATION DEADLINE                

December 15, 2014 

  
  
  
  
  
  

I 
s there a special volunteer in your school 

community who works tirelessly to make 

improvements benefiting students?  Would you like 

to recognize the efforts of an individual that goes beyond 

your school PAC?  Consider nominating him or her for the 

Judy Aiken Memorial Award!  This award is presented 

annually to an individual who demonstrates the spirit of 

volunteerism. The recipient will be recognized at the 

a!t/ !Da ŀƴŘ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ  ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ōŀƴǉǳŜǘ ƻƴ aŀȅ мΣ 

нлмр.   Learn more by visiting the MAPC website.   

 Recognize Someone Special 

http://www.parentheartwatch.org/
mailto:Rayde@shaw.ca
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Board_of_Directors
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.manitoba.ca/housing/cpp
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Judy_Aiken_Award
http://www.mapc.mb.ca


 

 

1005 - 401 York Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB   R3C 0P8 

Phone: 204-956-1770 

Toll free:  1-877-290-4702   

  

Fax: 204-956-7780 

www.mapc.mb.ca 

info@mapc.mb.ca 

Facebook.com/mapcmb 

Twitter.com/mapcmb 

Manitoba Association of 

Parent Councils 

9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ .ƻŀǊŘ    5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ  ²ƛƴƴƛǇŜƎ hŶŎŜψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

Marilyn Kolody— President   Ethel Raine  Naomi Kruse—Executive Director and Advocacy  

Rachelle Ladd —Vice-President   Renee Agren     Project Coordinator 

Khalid Mahmood—Treasurer   Nina Van Drunen        Renee Ritchot—Administrative Assistant 

Lynn Nolden —Secretary    Maria T. Fernandes 

Judith Cameron—Past President 

.h!w5 hC 5Lw9/¢hw{  
нлмпτнлмр 

 

We’re on Facebook and Twitter  - 

giving you an easier way to keep 

up with what’s going on with 

parents and education in 

Manitoba.  

 

Have you had a great experience with a MAPC Director?  

Has your parent advisory council worked with MAPC to 

improve your processes and become more effective?  Or 

perhaps MAPC has 

supported you through a 

challenging issue you’ve 

had?  We’d love to hear 

from you so we can let 

others know about the 

positive outcomes a PAC 

can experience when  

you enlist MAPC to help 

you identify barriers and 

reach your goals!  Email 

us a short note to tell us about your experience! 

Phone:  204-956-1770        Toll Free:  1-877-290-4702       Fax:  204-956-7780                                                                                

www.mapc.mb.ca        info@mapc.mb.ca         www.facebook.com/mapcmb        www.twitter.com/mapcmb 
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How’s MAPC Doing? 

May 1 and 2, 2015! 

2015 MAPC AGM & CONFERENCE 

Save the Date! 

&ÒÏÍ ÌÅÆÔ ÔÏ ÒÉÇÈÔȡ  -!0# $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ +ÈÁÌÉÄ -ÁÈÍÏÏÄȟ -!0# 

0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ -ÁÒÉÌÙÎ +ÏÌÏÄÙȟ $ÒȢ +ÁÒÙÎ 'ÏÒÄÏÎȟ -!0# %ØÅÃÕÔÉÖÅ 

$ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒȟ .ÁÏÍÉ +ÒÕÓÅȟ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ΨΦΧΪ -!0# #ÏÎÆÅÒÅÎÃÅȢ  

http://www.mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.facebook.com/mapcmb
http://www.twitter.com/mapcmb
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.facebook.com/mapcmb
http://www.twitter.com/mapcmb

